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Georgia, Miss Williams and I have both noticed 
you doing so much maths in your play! Every day 
you are counting, comparing, measuring.... you 
don’t even realise all the maths learning you’re 
doing!
Yesterday you started making hearts and 
bringing them to me as gifts. I briefly 
commented that they were different sizes. You 
noticed this too! Quickly, you ordered them, 
smallest to largest. Then you used correct 
mathematical language to describe the order they 
were in: “Look at the smallest heart here, Mrs 
King. The this is the next smallest, and the 
middle one, until the biggest heart here”,you told 
me. You proudly glued them in order, from 
smallest to largest. While you were gluing, you 
explained again which was the smallest, middle, 
and largest hearts. 
After this, you added some writing: “I love you 
Mrs King, by Georgia “.I was so excited to see 
you choosing to write spontaneously like this.
Today I watched you do MORE measuring... wow! 
Together with your friends, you made lengths of 
wool, then described their length. You are 
practicing the same maths learning in a different 
context.  We are noticing maths in so much of 
your play. 
We look forward to supporting your maths and 
literacy learning in play again tomorrow!

Name:
Department:

Persistence

Participating and 
contributing

Maths: 
measurement


